
 
 

INVITATION TO JOIN 
 THE WESTWOOD EARLY CHILDHOOD COUNCIL 

 
Westwood Early Childhood Council welcomes new members to become involved in 
early childhood services, activities and programs that serve the community of Westwood. 
 
Our current Early Childhood Advisory Council is comprised of teachers and directors 
from Westwood Early Education programs, family childcare providers, parents, and 
representatives from community and state partner agencies including the Westwood 
Public Library, Youth and Family Services, and Recreation Department. Co-Chairs of the 
Council are Kate Scales, parent and educator, and Ally Fossella, a parent of young 
children in Westwood.  Janet Lucey is the Early Childhood Coordinator. 
 
In addition to bringing your insight and ideas to the Westwood early childhood programs 
and services, you can play an important role in identifying needs of and resources for 
young children, and their families. 
 
The commitment to attend a monthly meeting on the last Monday of the month 
September through May is minimal but the impact of your involvement is significant.  
Meetings are held at 1:15-2:15 PM at the children’s activity room at the Westwood Main 
Library. All meetings are open meetings and all are welcome. We invite you to attend our 
meetings to find out more. Please join us.  
 

Early Childhood Council Meeting Schedule 2019-2020 
 
     September 23 
     October 28        
     November 25    
     January 27  
     February 24 
     March 30 
     April 27 
     May 18 
      
 
For more information contact Janet Lucey jlucey@westwood.k12.ma.us (781) 461-9548 

http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/early-childhood-council/ 
 


